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Dear Sir / Madam,
This bill is barbaric it should not go ahead. Parliamentarians are voted in to represent what their constituents
 want not what they want.
Children should be looked upon as a blessing not a curse. It never seems to amaze me that by changing one
 word being murder and calling it abortion that it somehow seems OK to murder babies in the womb. These
 poor innocent souls did not ask to be conceived by women who do not want them. However as they are living
 breathing human beings they deserve a voice and also protection from being murdered.

Also when did it become OK for peaceful protest on an abominable act to become illegal in this so called free
 country. 

Ditch the bill, please.

Ann-maree Gallagher
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